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Policy 
Amendments to the Alabama Ethics law passed by the 1986 Legislature place faculty of state-
supported institutions of higher education within the purview of the conflict of interest standards 
set forth in the law. Advisory Opinion No. 1130 issued by the Alabama Ethics Commission on August 
21, 1987 concluded that a faculty member “….who is also author is not permitted to make the 
decision as to whether his or her publication will be used.” The opinion approved a process where 
“….the decision is made by either administrative officials of the institution or a textbook committee 
composed of other faculty members and administrative officials within the institution.”  
 
*NOTE:  For purpose of this policy, textbooks include published materials, including digital,    which 
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Review and Approval of Materials 
The textbook selection committee is responsible for reviewing the materials for the course, and 
informing the faculty member and department head and dean of their decision. Considerations may 
include 1) appropriateness of the text for the course and 2) cost effectiveness to the students. 
Re-approval is required every three years and materials should include a summary of revenues 


